Spring Break Trip to Rome Being
Planned

10.08.2009

Southwestern Oklahoma State University Assistant Professor Todd Parker is organizing
a spring break trip to Rome.

Parker, professor of art history, said class credit is available for students who are
interested in the trip. Parker said the art, architecture, food and culture will provide an
once-in-a-lifetime trip. Spring break at SWOSU is March 15-19, 2010.

For more information, contact Parker at todd.parker@swosu.edu or 774-3032.
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